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The Park Avenue Christian Church Youth and Children’s Ministries 

would like to invite parents to a day off, in order for you to enjoy your holiday 
shopping without your kids seeing their gifts)!! We can help by taking your 

kiddies off your hands!! 

 

They will have a fun day of crafts, games and movies.   
Lunch and snacks will be provided. 

 
Date: Saturday December 13, 2014 
 
Time: 10am-5pm 
 
Place: Park Avenue Christian Church 

 
Please let one of the Youth and Children’s Ministries staff 

know if your child will be able to attend! 
 

 
 
 
 

If#you#have#any#questions#or##
concerns,#please#contact#Margie#at:#
mwatrobski@parkavenuechristian.com#
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